
COMMUNITY   FIELD   TRIP  
 

Dear   1 st    and   2 nd    Grade   Parents:   
 
A   trip   to   Learn   Charter   School   is   coming   up!   Students   will   e xplore   the   Learn   Charter  
School   Campus,   meet   1st   and   2nd   graders   who   attend   Learn,   and   compare   and   contrast  
the   2   schools.    We   are   learning   about   our   own   school   community   and   school  
communities   that   are   unfamiliar   to   us.    This   field   trip   will   give   our   students   an  
opportunity   to   see   what   other   schools   are   like.  

The   trip   date   is   October   2nd.    Each   class   will   need   2   parent   chaperones.     Mrs.   Barnett  
and   Mrs.   Jeffery’s   class   will   go   from   8:30-11:30am   and   Ms.   Mui   and   Ms.  
Smetters’s   class   will   go   from   11:30-2:30pm.     The   cost   of   the   trip   is   $5.00  

The   fee   can   be   paid   via   exact   cash,   or   a   check   made   to   PCCS,   or   EduTrack   on  
PowerSchool.     To   make   payment   by   credit   card   please   log   into   Powerschool   and   chose  
"Pay   Fees"   from   the   navigation   bar   on   the   left.   Once   you   are   redirected   to   Edutrak  
kindly   chose   the   GREEN   SCHOOL   HOUSE   ICON   to   see   fees   that   have   been   billed   to  
your   students   account.   By   selecting   the   check   box   along   the   right   side   of   the   screen   you  
can   place   the   open   item   in   your   shopping   cart.   Complete   all   of   the   steps   to   make  
payment   by   credit   card   (a   service   fee   will   be   billed).   If   you   are   making   a   payment   by  
check   or   cash   you   do   not   need   to   log   into   Powerschool...just   send   your   payment   in   an  
envelope   with   your   students   name   on   it   to   the   office.   Payment   is   due   by   9/25/2019.   If  
you   need   additional   time   please   email   Kim   Disalvo   at    kdisalvo@pccharterschool.org    for  
payment   arrangements.  

 

Please   send   the   fee   in   by   Wednesday,   September   25th.   

 
Please   feel   free   to   contact   us   with   any   questions,   

 
Mrs.   Jeffery,   Ms.   Mui,   Mrs.   Barnett   and   Ms.   Smetters  


